
Good morning, 
 
I hope that the Oregon Legislature prioritizes the debate of the climate change cap and trade 
bill. This important mechanism for addressing climate change can have a profound impact on 
our State's greenhouse gas emissions. Let's lead the way on this critical issue. 
 
best regards, 
Tom Josephson 
Portland, OR  
 


